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Pear Mr. Ashe>r and Mr. DineJ

this letter is a follow-up response to yours of August 4, 1987 in
which you invite the President to address the twenty~ninth Annual
Policy Conference of the Amerioan Igrael Public Affairs Committee
in Washington, May IS-17, 1906. .

Tl}e PrQsideht ~sked roe to convey his appreciation for your
proposal to present him With. the first annual Mort Silberman
Democracy Award.

Unfortunately, the schedule to whioh he is commltted th'lt
week, prior to his departure on May 26 for the summit meeting
in Moscow, is so heavy that he will not be able to ..ccapt your
generous offer.

With best wiGhes.

Sincerely,

.FREDER.1CK J'. RYAN. JR.
Director of Presidential Appointments

and. Scheduling
Director of Private Sector Inltl~tives

Mr. Robert H. A~ber

Mr. Thomas A. Dl~e

The I!>merican Israel public
Affairs Committee

Suite 300
500 North Capitol Street, N.W.
Washington, DC 20001

FJR:KC:c~b 4FJR

cc: w/incoming to Message Unit for consideration




